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RED BLEND

Intense and bright red. 
Interesting fruit aromas 
such a blackberry, cherry, 
also subtle spicy notes. 
Medium structure, rich 
sweetness, friendly tannins 
and pleasant finish.

All O
f M

e

allofmewine.com

RED BLEND

Intense and bright red. 
Interesting fruit aromas 
such a blackberry, cherry, 
also subtle spicy notes. 
Medium structure, rich 
sweetness, friendly tannins 
and pleasant finish.

All O
f M

e
allofmewine.com

RED BLEND

Intense and bright red. 
Interesting fruit aromas 
such a blackberry, cherry, 
also subtle spicy notes. 
Medium structure, rich 
sweetness, friendly tannins 
and pleasant finish.

All O
f M

e

allofmewine.com

RED BLEND

Intense and bright red. 
Interesting fruit aromas 
such a blackberry, cherry, 
also subtle spicy notes. 
Medium structure, rich 
sweetness, friendly tannins 
and pleasant finish.

All O
f M

e
allofmewine.com

RED BLEND

Intense and bright red. 
Interesting fruit aromas 
such a blackberry, cherry, 
also subtle spicy notes. 
Medium structure, rich 
sweetness, friendly tannins 
and pleasant finish.

All O
f M

e

allofmewine.com

RED BLEND

Intense and bright red. 
Interesting fruit aromas 
such a blackberry, cherry, 
also subtle spicy notes. 
Medium structure, rich 
sweetness, friendly tannins 
and pleasant finish.

All O
f M

e


